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urge Treasury and the IRS to incorporate our suggestions and our members' suggestions into the final 

rules. 

The Council and our members are eager to work with Treasury and the IRS to ensure any rules 

impacting this important philanthropic tool encourage charitable giving and reduce administrative 

burden so charitable dollars continue to flow to nonprofit organizations. Thank you for your 

consideration of our response. 

Kathleen Enright 

President and CEO 

Council on Foundations 

The following organizations join the Council in submitting these comments: 

Community Foundation for Southern Arizona 

Tucson, AZ 

Arizona Community Foundation 

Phoenix, AZ 

Arkansas Community Foundation 

Little Rock, AR 

Excellerate Foundation 

Rogers, AR 

Marin Community Foundation 

Novato, CA 

League of California Community Foundations 

San Jose, CA 

Community Foundation for San Benito County 

Hollister, CA 
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Pasadena Community Foundation 

Pasadena, CA 

Inland Empire Community Foundation 

Riverside, CA 

San Diego Foundation 

San Diego, CA 

Santa Barbara Foundation 

Santa Barbara, CA 

Three Valleys Community Foundation 

Pleasanton, CA 

Silicon Valley Community Foundation 

Mountain View, CA 

The Denver Foundation 

Denver, CO 
















